Melendez, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 5:51 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira

Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Zelazny, Dana
Subject: Re: Re: Licensing Ordinance Review
Jim Cooney

License Division Manager
200 E Wells St Room 105, Milwaukee, W1 53202
(414) 286-2238

MILWALKEE

From: Cooney, Jim

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 9:17 AM

To: Melendez, Yadira <Yadira.Melendez@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>; Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: Re: Licensing Ordinance Review

Yadira,
This is confirmation the sub is legal and enforceable. Can you add it to the file when you have a chance?

Thanks

From: Dobbs, Joseph <jdobbs@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 3:23 PM

To: Brengosz, Kathleen <Kathleen.Brengosz@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Gresham, Travis <tgresh@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: RE: Re: Licensing Ordinance Review

Thank you Kathy.

With these redlines I believe this ordinance will be legal and enforceable.

Cordially,

Joseph M. Dobbs
Assistant City Attorney
Office of the City Attorney
Milwaukee, WI
(414)-286-5922



jdobbs@milwaukee.gov

From: Brengosz, Kathleen <Kathleen.Brengosz@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 4:15 PM

To: Dobbs, Joseph <jdobbs@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Re: Licensing Ordinance Review

Hi Joseph,

No, there is only one memo from the Licenses Division. Originally, the file was going to make all of the changes relating
to Act 73 for alcohol and tobacco. That’s why Jim’s memo has information about vaping. But after discussing it with
Licenses, it seemed easier and more transparent to divide alcohol and vaping into two separate files. The alcohol file was
further divided to just make the changes relative to the fixed full-service retail outlets and the unlimited transfer full-
service outlets. The remainder of the alcohol provisions relating to tastings, and axe throwing and changes in notice will
be in a subsequent file.

The intent of the ordinance that you are looking at is to incorporate the two new license types created by Act 73 into our
ordinances and makes them subject to the same process and fees that we use for other alcohol establishments.

Best Regards,
Kathy

Kathleen Brengosz

Fiscal Planning Specialist

Legislative Reference Bureau/Capital Improvements Committee
City of Milwaukee

City Hall, Room 307

(414) 286-3926

From: Dobbs, Joseph <jdobbs@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 4:04 PM

To: Brengosz, Kathleen <Kathleen.Brengosz@ milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: Licensing Ordinance Review

Good afternoon, Kathy,

I’m having a look at the ordinance you asked our office’s review of. At the outset I want to check — the memo
from Jim Cooney you attached seems more focused on Vape/Tobacco usage than the ordinance. Was there another
memo he wrote specifically on alcohol?

Cordially,

Joseph M. Dobbs
Assistant City Attorney
Office of the City Attorney
Milwaukee, WI
(414)-286-5922
jdobbs@milwaukee.gov




